Program: Dr. Katherine Settle, DVM on advances in canine reproduction.

Meeting called to order by President, Stella Maunsell.

Minutes from September 20, 1993 meeting read and approved.

Treasurer's Report:

Checking Account: \$ 4,953.09

Savings Account:

83,710.04

Fowler Trophy Fund:

1,934.92

Cindy Luster, Treasurer also reported that, per Herman Fowler's Will, additional Pug trophies will be awarded this fall.

Conformation Classes: Ken Killinger reported that the building is scheduled to be open for show handling practise on Thursday evenings from 7:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m.

Tracking: Emilie Beglane needs one more volunteer to help with the November 28th tracking test and there also is a need for someone to chair the luncheon following the test.

Betty Perschel: The set up (Moss-Bow) for the fall show will be delayed Friday night until 9:30 and 14 concession spaces have been sold. There are 1229 dogs entered in the show and we have 3 supported breed entries.

Jeanne Simmons, Ch. for the eye clinic, reported that the schedule for volunteers is in the process of being set up.

Awards Committee: Peggy Davis reported that the date for the annual award program will be January 14th and will be held at the Durham Hilton. The cost will be about \$20.00 per person. Forms have been mailed to the entire membership. Peggy must have all of the silver trophies no later than the week before Christmas in order for there to be time for them to be engraved.

After several brags, there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

Submitted with respect by,

Marjorie J. White